
 

 
 

 
24th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
EYFS – Food/Drink Allergy Awareness 
  
During EYFS, children will have the opportunity to take part in various activities involving food and 
drink.  For example, as part of our learning this half term, children will have the opportunity to taste 
some Chinese foods such as prawn crackers, spring rolls and sweet and sour chicken.  
 
Please can you let me know if your child has any known allergies and complete the online form by 
clicking the link below. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/4vg4L1zh5N 
 
If there are any changes to your child’s dietary needs, please inform the school office as soon as 
possible, so that your child’s record can be updated.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Clayton 
EYFS Class Teacher 
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